
 

 

 

Luckily, we have not had serious disruption with snow (so far)!  Please keep us 

updated with any changes to your/emergency contact details.  

 

We launched our Parent App in January and we would welcome any feedback.  As an 

ECO friendly school, our aim is to reduce the amount of paper we print and send out 

to you, and where possible we would encourage you to download information (eg 

newsletters) from our school Parent App. Please complete the slips at the end of this 

letter to help us inform us if we can move forward with this and to let us know your 

preferred times for the upcoming Parent Evening.  Elma McGregor, HT 

 

 

OPEN AFTERNOON 

Please come and find out what an afternoon’s work looks like in Libberton Primary 

on Wednesday 26th February from 1.30-2.30 pm. 

 

RSHP 

This session, Biggar schools have access to Relationships Sexual Health and 

Parenting resource.  There will be a meeting at Tinto Primary School on Wednesday 

19th February at 7pm to explain its contents and answer any queries you may have.  

All are welcome. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Our thanks to Mr Duncan Lyon for all his hard work training our cross-country 

team again this term.  All of primary 4-7 will be taking part in the Small Schools 

Event at Lanark Racecourse on Thursday 6th March from 10.30 am.  Please come 

along and give the children some support. 

 

Primary 4-7 have also been learning about STEM (Science,  

Technology, Engineering and Maths) at their after school club run  

by Mrs Forde.   

 

STAY AND PLAY 

Our next Stay and Play Day for parents/carers and their children to come and have 

a coffee and a chat is on Monday 23rd March from 3 pm-4 pm.  Please encourage 

anyone you know who may be thinking of sending their child to Libberton.  It is a 

great way of getting to know us! 

  



 

 

TITANIC 

As part of their Titanic topic study, Primary 4-7 are heading to the Tall Ship in 

Glasgow to learn about life aboard ship on Thursday 20th February. 
 

JIM NELSON – CHANTER LESSONS 

Our Primary 6s and 7s had an opportunity to try out a chanter this week with Jim 

Nelson from Biggar.  If any pupils would like to continue or to try out themselves, Jim 

runs classes at Wednesday evenings at the Royal British Legion Band Hall, South Back 

Street, Biggar from 6-7 pm.  His contact numbers are: 07794 609631 / 01555 870881.  
 

PARENT COUNCIL 

Please check our Parent App /school website for the latest minutes. 

Our next meeting is on Thursday 12th March at 7pm at the school.  All are welcome. 

 

GIGGLE ME HAPPY 

Thank you for your support of the WomanKind’s Giggle Me Happy nonsense joke book. 

All proceeds will be shared within Biggar Learning Community.  If you would like more 

copies, please contact the school. 

 

 

  

DIARY 

Wed 19th Feb 7pm RSHP Parents meeting at Tinto Primary 

**Cross Country & Fun Club cancelled for this week** 

Thurs 20th Feb P4-7 Tall Ship, Glasgow 

Fri 21st Feb  Drama Box session with P1-3 

Wed 26th Feb 1.30-2.30 Open Afternoon @ Libberton 

Thurs 5th March from 10.00 am Cross Country @ Lanark Racecourse  

Fri 6th March World Book Day @ Libberton 

Thurs 12th March Parent Council Meeting 7-9 pm 

Fri 13th March Comic Relief Day 

Thurs 19th March Parents Evening 

Friday 23rd March Stay & Play 

Friday 3rd April School closes at 2.30 pm 

Mon 6th April- Mon 20th April Spring Break 



 

 
P A R E N T / C A R E R   R E T U R N S 

 

 

 

 

PARENT APP UPDATES 
 

Please complete and return by Friday 21st February 

 

 

I have downloaded the Parent App                                                  

I regularly use the Parent App 

I need some support to download/use the Parent App      

I am happy to receive school information via the Parent App   

I do not wish to use the Parent App and would prefer to receive communications by paper   

 

Signature of Parent/Carer: ______________________________________  

 

Name(s) of pupil(s):  ___________________________________________  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS EVENING APPOINTMENT 
 

Please complete and return by Monday 2nd March 

 

 

Please list below the name/s of your child/ren and tick your preferred session. 
 

 
Name(s) of pupil(s):  ____________________________  
 
 
Preferred time slot:   Early session   Later session      No preference  
 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer:  _______________________  
 

 

 

yes no 

yes no 

yes no 

yes no 

yes no 


